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F. L CLAYTON, JR.
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October 21, 1980

Docket Nos. 50-348
50-364

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. A. Schwencer

Dear Sir:

Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant - Units 1 and 2
Proposed Modification Sumary

The Proposed Modification Sumary, Table 3, of Amendment 11 to
Facility Operating License No. NPF-2 describes the modifications to
be completed for Units 1 and 2 as a result of the Farley Fire Protection
Program Reevaluation. This amendment was transmitted to Alabama Power
Company by letter dated April 13, 1979. These modifications have been
incorporated in the Farley Nuclear Plant fire protection modification
program.

This letter supercedes our letter dated March 19, 1979 on this
subject.

If there are any questions, please advise.

Yours very truly,

V W.

F. L. Clayton, Jr.
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